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Statement by the Executive Board of UNESCO following 
the fire at Notre-Dame Cathedral in Paris, France 

16 April 2019 
 
 
We, the Member States of UNESCO, meeting today in the
Executive Board at UNESCO Headquarters in Paris, wish to
solemnly express our deep emotion at the fire that affected
Notre-Dame Cathedral in Paris yesterday.  
 
This tragedy reminds us that through the world heritage, it is the 
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